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County comments for B2-23 Woodland Springs
School

Hello Southgate,

There are no further comments regarding the County Comments dated March
16th for B2-23.

Let us know if you have any questions.

Best regards,

Derek McMurdie

County of Grey, Owen Sound, ON

 

mailto:planning@grey.ca
mailto:planning@southgate.ca
mailto:lgreen@southgate.ca
mailto:emilne@southgate.ca

